
February 27, 1957

Mrs. Dorothy W. Leonard 
Educational Department

, Houghton Mifflin Company 
Boston 7, Mass.

Dear Mrs. Leonard:

In further answer to your letter of February 
5th regarding photographs for a highschool book 
which deals with teen-agers, their development 
within a family, and their preparations for a family 
of their own, I am sending you under separate cover 
a selection of 62 photographs, taken at random from 
my files.

I have no way of knowing from what angle you 
treat the development of family instincts. If you in­
tend to treat it in a ’school book way”, these pictures 
will have no place, If, however, you picture it with 
the hope of inspiring young people with the ideals of 
the age-old beauty within the home and the sacredness 
and beauty of motherhood with all that it can mean, 
then I feel these pictures may be of interest to you.

The price for the use of these pictures 16 $50 
each, and credit must be given to the artist.

Sincerely,


